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Please do not continue to burden Oregon taxpayers. This bill will have a devastating
effect on all

Oregonians. The increased taxes are driving people and businesses to move out of
state in droves. ODOT needs to learn to live within it's means, as we all have to do.
Explain to us how

you can't show us where the money you had was spent. We are constantly told to do
more with less. Ok its time for the state to do the same!!!

| oppose this bill.



